

**Oxfordshire Schools' Forum**  
**June 2018**  
**BRIEFING AGENDA**

Item	Purpose	Attachment	Lead Officer(s)/ Forum Member(s)
<p>1. <b>Minutes of Meeting held on 7 February 2018</b></p> <p><b>Matters Arising from 7 Feb meeting:</b></p> <p>2(a) CT &amp; Cllr. Hilary Hibbert-Biles have both joined the <b><i>F40 Executive Committee</i></b>.</p> <p>2(d) <b><i>Schools Forum Constitution revision</i></b>: OCC is writing to proprietor bodies of all Academies and the revision will come to the first Autumn Forum meeting.</p> <p>7. (first para) <b><i>School budgets</i></b> were issued on 19 February. They were not delayed. Special Schools were e-mailed their allocations on 1 March.</p> <p>7. (Final para) CT also attended the <b><i>meeting at DfE</i></b> on 8.3.18.</p> <p><b>8. <i>Newly-appointed OCC Officers</i>:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-David Clarke, Deputy Director for Education &amp; Learning;</li> <li>-Kim James, Head of Service for Learning &amp; School Improvement</li> <li>-Jo Goodey, Interim Inclusion/Attendance Manager</li> <li>-Allyson Milward, Interim Head of Service for School Organisation and Sufficiency</li> <li>-Neil Darlington, Interim Head of Service for SEND (supported by Linda Calverley as the High Needs Block Review Consultant)</li> </ul>	Information	Minutes	<p>Carole Thomson</p> <p>Carole Thomson</p> <p>Sarah Fogden</p> <p>Nick Baggett</p> <p>Carole Thomson</p> <p>Sarah Fogden</p>
<p>2. <b>Reports from sub-Committees:</b></p> <p><b>Services &amp; Contracts Committee meeting on 12 June 2018</b></p> <p><b>Schools &amp; High Needs Committee meetings on 27 February 2018 and 5 June 2018</b></p>	<p>Information</p> <p>Information</p>	<p>Minutes</p> <p>Minutes</p>	<p>Brenda Williams</p> <p>Maureen Thompson</p>

3.	<b>Schools Finance</b>			
3.1	<b>Schools Revenue Outturn 2017-18</b>	Information	Paper	Nick Baggett
3.2	<b>Schools Devolved Capital Outturn 2017-18</b>	Information	Paper	
4.	<b>Schools Forum Outturn 2017-18</b>	Information	Paper	Nick Baggett
5.	<b>Dates/venues of Forum meetings for 2018-19:</b> Dates will be circulated to all members in early July			
6.	<b>Date of next meeting:</b> Autumn 2018 (date to be circulated in early July)			

If you would like clarification about any of the information contained in this Agenda, please contact the Lead Officer/Forum member or Kit Howells, Clerk to the Forum.

---

*kh/CT/CD/SF/NB/28.6.18*